16.

AFFORDABLE HOUSING DELIVERY UPDATE

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services
providing an update on various initiatives to increase the supply of
affordable housing in West Lothian. The report also provided an update
on the impact of the COVID-19 Pandemic on both the timescale for
delivery and completion of the Council's 3,000 Affordable Houses
programme.

It was recommended that Council Executive :-

1. Notes the progress being made on delivering 3,000 affordable
homes in West Lothian over the period 2012-2022;

2. Notes the impact on the construction of the new build houses due
to the COVID 19 Pandemic

3. Notes projected delivery estimated at 89% of the overall
programme by March 2022.

Decision

To note the content of the report.



